
Public Notice

DRAFT BY-LAW CONCERNING THE TAX CONCERNING SERVICES
(2023 FISCAL YEAR)

NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that a notice of motion will be tabled at the
Borough Council meeting to be held at 7 p.m. on Thursday, October 6, 2022, for the
purpose of adopting, at a subsequent meeting, the By-law concerning the tax concerning
services (2023 fiscal year).

THAT this draft by-law provides, as of the date it takes effect, that a special tax
concerning services will be levied on the taxable value of any immovable entered on the
property assessment roll and located in the borough, and that this rate may
subsequently be adjusted.

THAT just as in 2022, the adoption of this by-law result in a transfer to the boroughs
(special tax) of this portion of the fiscal space initially collected by the Ville de Montréal
(general tax), so that boroughs can use this amount locally according to their needs and
conditions.

THAT this notice is available on the borough website, at
montreal.ca/cote-des-neiges-notre-dame-de-grace, under “Public notices”.

GIVEN at Montréal, this September 28, 2022.

La secrétaire d’arrondissement,

Geneviève Reeves, avocate

https://montreal.ca/cote-des-neiges-notre-dame-de-grace

